

Danny LoweryDanny Lowery

<https://facebook.com/danny.lowery.54>

Danny LoweryOct 6th, 6:52am

Very good price on that boat. I can bring you cash today if it's not already taken.

Danny Lowery accepted your request.

Yes

Oct 6th, 9:57am

Yes it's taken or yes it's still available?

It's still available some people are coming to look at it

Anyone serious coming soon? You are an hour and a half drive for me and I hate to make the drive to find it sold already. What size ball?

Come on if you want to come it takes 2/58 ball

2-5/16?

Where are you coming from

Pascagoula

Yes

You think it's just a fuel pump problem on the engine?

That's what they said

If your coming I'll put those other people to later on

Off

I have some other people coming after lunch

There is a guy on the way from mobile if he doesn't take it I'll let you no

Oct 6th, 11:56am

I'm headed your way now.

What's the address and I will give you an eta

26139 broad ridge dr picayune

Deer park

About an hour

Making good time. I should be there in only 15 mins

K

I was getting some medical attention for the dog bite. They are asking me if the dog has had his shots. Do you know?

I'm calling the owner I no she had them last year because I give her the shot

I am being advised to get some kind of documentation about a rabies shot. If I can't get that they were telling me I need to report the bite to authorities. I'd Rather not do that. So please let me know the status

K

I'm trying to find out waiting on the owner to call me back

Oct 12th, 2:42pm

Please call me as soon as possible. They want to put me on Rabies treatment and they may want the dog. 228-218-9523

Are you there? I just want to be able to communicate about the dog. I will contact you after I leave the doctor here with an update.

Give a minute and I'll call you on the phone with my doctor

I mainly need to know if the dog had his rabies shot

Oct 12th, 6:23pm

I have about 10 minutes that I can talk if you want to talk. But I really want the contact for the dog owner. I need to know if the dog had rabies shot or not. I really don't want to go through all the shots but they tell me I burst if there's no documentation.

Marissa 601-215-4235 the dog has been changed up to make sure she didn't have them

Oct 12th, 9:45pm

Thanks. They said I would still have to go thru the shots cause by the time the dog showed any symptoms, it would be too late to save me. I hate their scare tactics. On top of that the wound has a staph infection. I have to start going to wound care in the morning. This really sucks.

Oct 17th, 2:21pm

Give me a little while I'm getting someone from the hospital

Type a message...